
Richard Koehler - NOAA Federal


From: Richard Koehler - NOAA Federal


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 10:54 PM


To: Louis Uccellini - NOAA Federal


Subject: Thank you


Dr. Uccellini,


Please accept my sincere thanks for your leadership of NWS, particularly during recent events tied to


Hurricane Dorian.


Please know that I am proud to be an NWS and NOAA employee.


Thank you.


Richard Koehler


------------------------

Richard Koehler, PhD

National Hydrologic and Geospatial Sciences Training Coordinator


NOAA - NWS - Office of the Chief Learning Officer (OCLO)


richard.koehler@noaa.gov


303-497-8369
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